
City of Grand Junction, Colorado 

July 22, 1976 

Mr. Leon Parkerson-
2910 Orchard Avenue 
Grand Junction, Co. 81501 

Subject: Orchard Mesa Phase 3 Sanitary Sewer Improvement 
District 33-76 

Dear Mr. Parkerson: 

This letter is to inform you that in the regular meeting of 
July 21, 1976, the City Council of the City of Grand Junction 
awarded you the bid for the construction of Orchard Mesa Phase 3 
in the amount of $479,775.00. 

You must furnish to the City office within ten days a Perfor-
mance Bond in the amount of 100% of the contract amount. When 
this bond has been supplied to us we will sign the contracts, 
hold a pre-construction conference and give you a Notice to 
Proceed on the subject contract. 

If you have any questions or if we can be of further help, 
please feel free to call. 

Sincerely, 

Duane R. Jensen, P.E. 
City Engineer-Utilities 

DRJ/hm 
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